
SRC State Plan meeting notes for October 8, 2020 at 11am 

 

Attendees: Joe B., Dawn C., Olympia S., Naomi G., Sarah W., Graham P. and Kevin 
G. 

Meeting notes from August’s meeting were approved. 

Review of MRC’s Responses to the FY21 Recommendations:  

Joe stated that Kate requested that the committee take MRC responses and come back 
to MRC with a revision to the FY21 Recommendations. 

The Committee members spent the rest of the meeting reviewing all of MRC’s 
responses and working on revising the FY21 Recommendations.   

There was much discussion.  The members were able to complete revising the 1st 
recommendation.  The 3rd and 4th recommendations would be work on by the Naomi 
(Policy Committee) and the other recommendations would be worked on at the 
Business & Employment Opportunities Committee meeting at 1pm. 

Joe will be sending a draft- Revised Recommendations FY21 to the Ex. Committee 
and Kate. 

WIAO plan update: Graham reported that the RSA had approved MRC’s portion of 
the plan and the overall plan had a conditional approval; needing more information 
from other state agencies.   

It was reported that Bill Noone wrote in an email that SRC’s Annual Report would be 
sent to RSA. 

 

 

 

 
 


